## **No More Stonewalling!**



The current Police and Crime Commissioner of Norfolk, Mr. Stephen Bett, has failed to keep his campaign promises. He willfully frustrates valid complaints against the Norfolk Constabulary. He runs victims around in circles, trying to wear them down. He was elected to hold the Police accountable. Instead he has become yet another insider, protecting the status quo.

The next election for Police and Crime Commissioners will be held Thursday the 5<sup>th</sup> of May 2016. Let's use this opportunity to get rid of this evasive, obstructive time waster. Please vote against Stephen Bett at the next election.

You can help the cause: Please make some copies of this flyer and distribute them or leave them lying around on buses, trains, in taxis, in library books, in hymn books in church, or pinned to the bulletin board in coffee shops. Together we can rid Norfolk of this parasite, and send a clear message to his successor that the people will not stand for this unacceptable conduct.

## BritishJustice.org